
St Paul with St  Luke  C of E Primary School  
 School website: www.spsl.towerhamlets.sch.uk 
 Email: admin@spsl.towerhamlets.sch.uk 
 Phone: 020 7987 4624 

F r i d ay  1 4 t h  J u l y  2 0 1 7  

Reminder: School finishes at 
1:30pm on Friday 21st July.  

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

I am pleased to announce the names of the new Year 6 pupil leaders for 2017-18.  There were 10 applicants for the position of Head Girl, Deputy 
Head girl, Head Boy and Deputy Head Boy. The applicants wrote persuasive letters and attended an interview in which they were asked         
questions by the school council. They all gave good answers and the school councillors had to make difficult decisions. The new Year 6 pupil   
leaders 2017-18 are: 

   Head Girl—Rebecca Harrison   Deputy Head Girl—Nusrat Khan 

   Head Boy—Tyrese Warren   Deputy Head Boy—Ruslan Khok 

Well done! 
 

We have enjoyed 3 sports days; EYFS, KS1 and KS2. Thank you to Mr Cottom for organising them so brilliantly, well done to the children for   
excellent behaviour and participation and thank you to parents who attended. The children looked amazing in their team colours! 
 

Best wishes 

Nicola Horton 

Love God,  love yourse l f ,  love one another  

Nursery Everyone in Nursery 
For outstanding behaviour and fantastic 
learning on our trip to the Science   

Museum.  

Reception Joseph Adeyemo 
For always trying his best at everything 
he does and having fantastic manners.  

Year 1 Riyan Tawsif 
For writing an amazing story in literacy 
and helping others in maths.  

Year 2 Hamza Ali 
For being such a positive role model and 

for having a great attitude to his     
learning.  

Year 3 Yunus Ahmed 
For being a role model for the whole 
class. Always following school values and 

school rules. Well done.  

Year 4 Aqsa Khan 
For being well behaved and striving  
towards the values.  

Year 5 Imad Khayer 
For showing great maturity and always 
wanting to do the right thing. Keep it up 

Imad.  

Year 6 Keira Flannery  
For taking her Head Girl responsibilities 
seriously and for helping Mr Cottom on 

Friday.  

@stpaulst luke  

THIS  WEEK ’S  RESULTS :   

Class Attendance  
Number 
of Lates 

 
Lining up 
Awards 

Nursery 89.7% 9   

Reception 94.7% 3   

Year 1 94.8% 1  3 

Year 2 97.1% 2  2 

Year 3 96.3% 4  2 

Year 4 93.8% 3  4 

Year 5 97.2% 2  3 

Year 6 96.6% 2  1 

Overall  95% 26  

Well-done 

Year 4! 
Keep it up. 

HOUSE  TEAM POINTS    
 

369 Blyton House 305 Dahl House  
 

 

  
 

265 Donaldson House 372 Rosen House  



Please remember to  check the  d iary  dates  weekly .  
(Changes might  apply) .  

Diary Dates: 
Tuesday 18th July - Year 5 Parent Consultations (same 

timeslots as previously allocated) 

Thursday 20th July - Year 6 end of year performance - 

SPSL Hall - 9:30am - All Year 6 parents/carers welcome 

Friday 21st July - School finishes at 1:30pm  

Monday 4th September - Inset Day - School is closed 

Tuesday 5th September - Inset Day - School is closed 

Wednesday 6th September - School starts for Reception, 

Year 1, Year 2, Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 & Year 6.  

Nursery- staggered start dates (letter will be sent out to 

confirm) 

 

YEAR 5  

Tuesday 18 th July  2017 
 

1:30pm – 6:30pm  

(10 minutes time slot per child) 
Please ensure you arrive on time for your   

appointment.    

It is important that you attend these meetings as 

your child’s teacher will update you on your child’s 

attainment and progress this year.  

Parent Consultations 

 

There are many activities for children and 

adults in Tower Hamlets during the summer 

holidays. Please look in the parents display 

board or the leaflet point (school office) for further     

information. You can also visit the Tower Hamlets website. 

 

 
Year 1, Year 2, Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6 Sports 

Days. Thank you to all of the parents/carers who joined us! 

The winning House Team will be announced next week! 

 

All after school clubs and boosters have now 

ended. All pupils must be collected normal 

school time starting from Monday 17
th

 July. 

Well done Year 3 and 

Year 4 pupils who     

performed at the 

THAMES Summer   

Concert on Wednesday 

12th July in York Hall. 

You all sounded great! 

 

Learning through Play morning sessions have now ended 
for this term.  Watch this space for new sessions! 

Pupil Leadership Team — 2017/2018 

Head Girl 

Rebecca Harrison 

Deputy  

Head Girl 

Nusrat Khan 

Head Boy 

Tyrese Warren 

Deputy  

Head Boy 

Ruslan Khok 

Summer Fair 

We raised £417.00 

Thank you all for your 

support! 

Year 4  

Kew Gardens Visit 

Monday 10th July 2017 

Year 1 

Summer 
Term 2 

Attendance Challenge  

Winners 

Well done to Year 1 for 
w i n n i n g  t h e           
Attendance Challenge 

with 97.8%. 

They won a trip to the 
cinema and watched 

The Boss Baby.  


